
Message from the Principal 

 

McLane Middle School Parents and Families, 

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year here at the Home of the Vikings!  I hope that everyone is staying 
safe and doing okay in these unprecedented times.  I am Mr. Glenn your proud new Principal of McLane 
Middle School, and I am honored to serve as your Principal. I hope you all had a wonderful summer. 
Also, I hope you are relaxed, recharged, and ready to start a new school year. I am so delighted that 
you are part of our amazing school family, and I look forward to an amazing year with everyone!  
 
Families, I want to thank you for all the hard work you put in last school year! Our district spring survey 
results proved that we are moving toward success. I feel honored for the opportunity to continue this 
journey with you, our students, parents, and community members. We are looking forward to working 
together with you to provide a quality education for your child at McLane Middle School no matter what 
decision is made for our return to learning (brick/mortar or eLearning). Parents please be sure to visit the 
school district website to complete the Declaration of Intent Survey to help us determine the number of 
students for brick/mortar, and eLearning. 
 
Our first day of school will be August 10th, 2020 at 9:25am.  Please be sure to check your email and fill out 
the “Declaration of Intent Survey” as mentioned earlier as we prepare for the return to school.  Check for 
any updates for any additional safety information about our first day back. We will continue to be 
responsive to the needs of the community and will keep families informed of any changes via parent link 
text and phone calls. 
 
Should you ever have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s safety or academic performance at 

school, please feel free to contact me. I would be happy to meet with you to answer any questions you 

may have.  Thank you in advance for your involvement and support. We look forward to amazing school  

year! 

Sincerely, 

Brandon Glenn 

Brandon Glenn, Principal 

 
 


